
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

May 2020 

The LARC General Meeting for May 2020 was held on Wednesday, May 20 at 7PM via Webex.  

The Clover Building was closed due to Covid-19.  Following is a summary of the meeting. 

President Chuck Poch (K0ITP) started the meeting at 6:30 PM with check-ins on Webex.  Chuck 

opened the meeting at 7 PM with introductions by those in attendance, each attendee got a 

chance to say hello and a couple of words.  There were 32 in attendance.   This was our new 

format for the meeting, doing it online from the comfort of your computer or tablet room.  It 

went very well for the second month.  We all hope we can meet in person for June, but are 

prepared to continue with Webex if needed. 

Don Lewis (KE0EE) made the evening presentation on FT-8.  Don went in depth on what FT-8 is, 

how to set it up, how to use the software and what the advantages are with FT-8.  Don 

obviously has lots of fun with it and have made contacts all over the world, including every 

state in the USA.  Don answered many questions and is very willing to help anyone who would 

like to get involved with the system.   

Steve Shearer (K0STE) did a door prize drawing after the meeting close assisted by Pat 

Engstrom. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

Pat Engstrom, Secretary 

 





 


